Hearings Administrator
Horizons Regional Council
Private Bag 11025
Palmerston North 4442

13 August 2008 7

Dear Robyn
Airways’ comments on the Coastal Chapter of the Proposed One Plan

Airways’ made a submission on Rules 17-6 and 17-8 in the Coastal Chapter of the Proposed One
Plan. Airways’ is responsible for facilitating the safe movement of air traffic in New Zealand
airspace. Airways’ are primarily concerned with protecting its land and building assets, maintaining
operational flexibility, and enhancing opportunities for upgrading existing facilities.

The Planning Evidence and Recommendation report has not recommended any changes to Rules
17-6 and 17-8. Airways’ therefore wishes to table their support for the Coastal Chapter of the
Proposed One Plan. Airways requests that Rules 17-6 and 17-8 be retained in the Proposed One
Plan as currently written.

Airways’ thanks Horizons Regional Council for the opportunity to table evidence at the Coastal
Hearing of the Proposed One Plan.

Please feel free to give me a call on (06) 350 3271 or at email address: Lisa.Hooker@opus.co.nz if
you wish to discuss any of the matters raised in this letter further.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Hooker
Opus International Consultants Ltd
On behalf of the Airways Corporation of New Zealand Ltd
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